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Public Inquiry Responses: 52    Acres Surveyed: 0 
Active Efforts:  8     Sites Surveyed: 0  
Active Impressions: 21     Sites Monitored:  0  
Passive Efforts: 20      Acres Treated: 0 
Passive Impressions: 9,099    Sites Treated: 0 
GBB-specific active efforts: 2    Acres Restored: 0 
GBB-specific active impressions: 2    Sites Restored: 0 
GBB-specific passive efforts: 32    Volunteer Hours:  0 
GBB-specific passive impressions: 6,144   Volunteers:  0 
      
 
Meetings, Presentations, or Trainings:   
 

• 2/1-2/3: Attend Invasive Species Forum 
• 2/7: GLRI sub-grant meeting with SLBE 
• 2/9: Lower Northern MI CISMA Coordinator meeting 
• 2/14-2/18: Attend Backyard Symposium webinars 
• 2/16: Attend update on phragmites control webinar 
• 2/16: Attend Zebra Mussel Messaging webinar 
• 2/18: Indiana University Intellectual Law Clinic meeting re: GBB Trademarking 
• 2/21: GTCD Seed Swap Event meeting 
• 2/23: Attend State-wide HWA update 
• 2/25: Submit SOGL pre-proposal 
• 2/28: Indiana University Intellectual Law Clinic meeting re: GBB Trademarking 

 
Treatments, Restoration, and Surveys: 

• Stay tuned for HWA surveys in March! 

Stats, Other Accomplishments, and News: 
 

• Website unique visits: 1,180 
• ISN IG reach: 1,823 
• ISN FB reach: 3,069 
• GBB FB reach: 5,688 
• GBB IG reach: 456 
• Finishing up interviews for Habitat Management Specialist position 
• Cost-share invoices for 2021 field season have been sent out. 
• Both Shelly and Audrey are already scheduling presentation/outreach into the summer!  


